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Dear Patrick Frank,

We regret that your following submission was not accepted for publication in GMD:

Title: Propagation of Error and the Reliability of Global Air Temperature Projections
Author(s): Patrick Frank
MS No.: gmd-2017-281
MS Type: Methods for assessment of models
Iteration: Initial Submission

You can view the reasons for this decision via your MS Overview: http://editor.copernicus.org/GMD/my_manuscript_overview

To log in, please use your Copernicus Office user ID 421670.

We thank you very much for your understanding and hope that you will consider GMD again for the publication of your future scientific
papers.

In case any questions arise, please contact me.

Kind regards,

Natascha Töpfer
Copernicus Publications
Editorial Support
editorial@copernicus.org

on behalf of the GMD Editorial Board


